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Information on a delegation from the US House Armed Service Committee visiting Seoul
and requesting a meeting with President Rhee. 

Credits:

This document was made possible with support from Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University

Original Language:

English

Contents:

Original Scan

digitalarchive.wilsoncenter.org


Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan


